
IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE 

On February 15, 2021, Jeff Davis County Judge Curtis Evans signed a Disaster Declaration for 

Jeff Davis County resulting from the severe winter storm which caused power outages and loss 

of livestock and property. On February 22, 2021, the Jeff Davis County Commissioners Court 

unanimously approved Order No. 2021-02, continuing and extending the Disaster Declaration 

through 11:59 p.m. on April 1, 2021. 

Any person or business in Jeff Davis County that has experienced financial losses as a result of 

the severe winter storm is encouraged to report their losses on-line to the Texas Department of 

Emergency Management.  Forms may be found on the county website at http://www.co.jeff-

davis.tx.us/ or by clicking the link below.  Please have all forms summitted within the next 30 

days (March 19th). 
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